
Nevill Road Junior School 

Parent Newsletter 9 – Spring Term 2020 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Key Priorities 

Our ASPIRE focus this half term has been Perseverance with a particular focus on 

the children working hard to show their best presentation and productivity in all 

lessons. As you can see, the hard work is paying off! 

                 

Year 6 are working incredibly hard in all areas of the curriculum. Their recent practise test results 

are excellent and reflect the high quality of the teaching and learning taking place across the school. 

It is also great to see so many children attending the extra teacher led sessions before and after 

school. The Year 6 teachers are looking forward to being able to share all of their success with 

parents next week, who will be receiving mini reports on Friday with more information about the 

children’s progress so far this year. 

     

Mental Health Week 

This week, children have been celebrating Mental Health Week by 

discussing how they would like to be treated by others. They have 

been considering how words and actions can affect how we make 

people feel. At Nevill Road Juniors, we respect everyone in our 

community and celebrate individuality. We are working hard to 

ensure that our school is an inclusive and nurturing environment 

where all aim high, achieve well and develop self-confidence.  

Thank you for all of the donations that the children brought in last week 

for the Wellspring Foodbank. Over £300 was raised due to your 

generosity. 

Keeping children safe       

Please be reminded to park considerately when you are dropping off and 

collecting your children from school. It has been brought to my attention 

that some cars are being parked on local residents grass verges, which have left tyre marks.  Thank 

you for your understanding and support with this.  



100 Books Reading Challenge 

 

  
              

A huge congratulations to Amelia who has completed the 100 Book Challenge for Year 5 and 6, which 

is an incredible achievement. She has been awarded with a £5.00 book token from Simply Books. Well 

done to all of the children who are working so hard on the reading challenge, we now have 35 children 

across school who have completed at least 20 reads.  

 

Thank you for your continuing support – please keep checking the school website for information and 

follow us on twitter @NRJuniors. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Cliff and the Nevill Road Junior Team   
 

Diary Dates – Spring Term 1 2020 

 
FEBRUARY 

Monday 10th    - Year 6 SEND support meetings 

     - Year 6 Parent’s evening 4.00pm – 6.00pm 

Tuesday 11th    - Year 5 SEND support meetings   

                         - Year 6 Parent’s evening 4.00pm – 7.00pm    

Thursday 13th   - Last day of term 

Friday 14th     - INSET 

 

***Please note school starts again on Monday 24th February*** 

Together Everyone Achieves More 



 
 


